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From: Jamie Campbell
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Remove rush hour lane on Williamson St
Date: Saturday, June 21, 2025 3:07:41 PM

You don't often get email from jamie7campbell@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

I support the idea of removing the rush hour lane on Williamson St. I also wonder if angle parking on Willy would
help to make it less of a thorough fare and calmer by pushing traffic out onto E. Washington. I also think raised
intersections would help quite a bit.

Thank you,
James Campbell

Jamie Campbell
608-692-8483
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